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predictors of zoonotic potential in helminths pmc May 28 2024

we applied a machine learning algorithm to a large dataset of mammal helminths to identify characteristics
distinguishing zoonotic and non zoonotic species and to predict which species currently classified as non zoonotic
have a high risk of spilling over to humans in the future

systematic overview of zoonotic helminth infections in north Apr 27 2024

zoonotic helminths are frequent human parasites that generally complete their natural life cycle in the absence of
humans this review encompasses 30 common or clinically relevant zoonotic helminth infections that are endemic to
north america

predictors of zoonotic potential in helminths philosophical Mar 26 2024

we applied a machine learning algorithm to a large dataset of mammal helminths to identify characteristics
distinguishing zoonotic and non zoonotic species and to predict which species currently classified as non zoonotic
have a high risk of spilling over to humans in the future

zoonotic helminth infections with particular emphasis on Feb 25 2024

some of the most important and well known human zoonoses are caused by worm or helminth parasites including
species of nematodes trichinellosis cestodes cysticercosis echinococcosis and trematodes schistosomiasis

a systematic overview of zoonotic helminth infections in Jan 24 2024

zoonotic helminths are frequent human parasites that generally complete their natural life cycle in the absence of
humans this review encompasses 30 common or clinically relevant zoonotic helminth infections that are endemic to
north america

predictors of zoonotic potential in helminths Dec 23 2023

we characterized parasite traits that distinguish between zoonotic and non zoonotic species with 91 accuracy
results suggest that helminth traits relating to transmission e g definitive and inter mediate hosts and geography
e g distribution are more important to
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a one health approach to defining animal and human helminth Nov 22 2023

high levels of helminth infections were found across domestic animal species especially in goats chickens and dogs
dogs are carriers of zoonotic hookworms which are a significant health concern and a potential target for
intervention at the household level

zoonotic helminths why the challenge remains journal of Oct 21 2023

abstract helminth zoonoses remain a global problem to public health and the economy of many countries polymerase
chain reaction based techniques and sequencing have resolved many taxonomic issues and are now essential to
understanding the epidemiology of helminth zoonotic infections and the ecology of the causative agents

pdf predictors of zoonotic potential in helminths Sep 20 2023

predictors of zoonotic potential in helminths march 2021 doi 10 1101 2021 03 28 437423 authors ania majewska
university of georgia tao huang boise state university barbara a han cary

predictors of zoonotic potential in helminths biorxiv Aug 19 2023

specifically whether a helminth species is zoonotic was best 96 predicted by three characteristics 1 whether one
of the hosts is a companion animal i e dog 97 cat 2 whether an intermediate host is a fish member of chordata
phylum and 3 the

zoonotic helminths why the challenge remains pubmed Jul 18 2023

helminth zoonoses remain a global problem to public health and the economy of many countries polymerase chain
reaction based techniques and sequencing have resolved many taxonomic issues and are now essential to
understanding the epidemiology of helminth zoonotic infections and the ecology of the c

journal of helminthology zoonotic helminths why the challenge Jun 17 2023

the emergence or re emergence of helminth zoonoses such as ancylostoma ceylanicum toxocara dracunculus and
thelazia exacerbate an already discour aging scenario compounding the control of a group of long neglected
diseases introduction
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helminth infections enabling the world health organization May 16 2023

abstract helminthiases are considered among the most persistent public health problems control and or elimination
remains a global health challenge and the world health organization road map highlights critical gaps and actions
required to reach the 2030 targets among them the need for new and more effective treatment options

soil transmitted helminth infections Apr 15 2023

soil transmitted helminth infections are caused by different species of parasitic worms they are transmitted by
eggs present in human faeces which contaminate the soil in areas where sanitation is poor infected children are
nutritionally and physically impaired

frontiers editorial soil transmitted helminth infections Mar 14 2023

soil transmitted helminths sths are a group of parasites that mainly affect populations in places with sanitation
problems as sth transmission particularly occurs through contact with soil contaminated with parasitic eggs or
larvae 7 8

pdf zoonotic helminths why the challenge remains Feb 13 2023

helminth zoonoses remain a global problem to public health and the economy of many countries polymerase chain
reaction based techniques and sequencing have resolved many taxonomic

parasitic helminths and zoonoses from basic to applied Jan 12 2023

this book provides updated information on helminth infections with proposals for new treatments and biological
factors of risk the development of vaccines for the control of helminthiasis and explains the latest research on
the field

emerging helminth zoonoses pubmed Dec 11 2022

rather than focusing on a comprehensive review of zoonotic helminth infections this review describes in detail
examples of zoonotic helminth infections that have newly appeared in human populations or have existed but are
increasing in incidence or geographic range
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high overlap of zoonotic helminths between wild mammalian Nov 10 2022

the aims were to 1 determine helminth infections among wild mammalian predators 2 evaluate the overlap between
helminth faunas of different wild and domestic canids such as the red fox golden jackal and dog 3 assess the
effect of diet on the risk of infection with helminths

soil transmitted helminthiases world health organization who Oct 09 2022

overview more soil transmitted helminth sth infections are among the most common infections worldwide and affect
the poorest and most deprived communities they are transmitted by eggs present in human faeces which in turn
contaminate soil in areas where sanitation is poor
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